Detroit Edison

f%

Aug 19, 2005

Mr. Jeff O’Brien

The Road Commission of Oakland County

31001 Lahser Road
Beverly Hills, MI 48025

RE: Crooks Road Project
Auburn to M-59 Utility Relocation, City of Rochester, Oakland County

Dear Mr. O’Brien:

Below is an updated estimate for Edison relocation work with additional breakdown of
costs associated with Oakland County’s Crook Road projects from Auburn Road to M-59.

Material $180,324
Labor (Contract) $583,103
Equipment $145.,776

TOTAL $909,203

The labor portion of this estimate will be provided by a contractor. Detroit Edison
considers this contractor to be continuous up to the expiration of their current contract.
Please note that this price is valid for six months and is dependent upon obtaining

required permits and rights of way.

This estimate does not include the $43,029.98 estimate for line clearance provided by
Hope Cooley in her August 3, 2005 letter.

Please provide authorization for Detroit Edison to proceed with the aforementioned
utility relocation and to invoice The Road Commission of Oakland County in the amount
of $909,203 payable upon your receipt of federal fund granting.

Sincerely,

Carl MacNeil

CC. A. Borawski
L. Czarneckl
H. Cooley



